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May 6, 2025 
 
Addendum Number 1 
 
RFP 25-28-212820  
ARRC Marine Engineering Term Agreement 
 
This Addendum is being issued to provide information as follows. 
 
Questions and answers:  
 

1. Q: Can you please clarify what qualifications we are looking for in a “Marine Engineering 
Support Specialist”? 
A: Remove the reference to Marine Engineering Support Specialist. As a support position, 
there may be different rolls to fulfill this need; however, ARRC does not need a list of these 
different personnel for this process. 

2. Q: Would ARRC like us to include underwater inspection in our proposal?  
A: Inspection is considered part of marine engineering.  Inclusion of UW inspection or 
direction/interpretation of UW inspection experience will be considered. 
 

3. Q: We also noticed that there are no subconsultants listed such as survey and geotechnical—
should we include those as well?   
A: Survey and geotechnical engineering will not be considered in qualifications; however, use 
and interpretation will be considered.  Note: After a Term Contract is awarded, a Task Order 
may include these services through the prime Term Contractor or subcontractor if deemed in 
the best interest of ARRC. 
 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Acknowledge receipt of this and all addenda in your firm’s Service Bid Form (Form 395-0129).  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michele Hope 
Senior Contract Administrator 
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